
Costa Mesa Police in midst of
national  DUI  enforcement
campaign
Costa  Mesa  Police  Department  will  participate  in  a  high-
visibility national enforcement campaign, “Drive Sober or Get
Pulled Over” through Monday Sept. 3.

During  the  campaign,  which  started  Aug.  17,  Costa  Mesa
officers, along with the CHP and other local agencies, will
increase the number of officers on the road with the mission
of mitigating suspected drunk and/or drug impaired drivers.

Motorists caught driving impaired will be pulled over and
arrested. CMPD is increasingly trained and poised to act on
drug impaired drivers. Motorists taking prescription drugs,
particularly  those  with  a  driving  or  operating  machinery
warning label, may be impaired enough to get a DUI.

Marijuana  can  also  be  impairing  and  result  in  a  DUI,
especially in combination with alcohol or other drugs. CMPD
will continue these added DUI Saturation Patrols up through
the Labor Day weekend, which tends to have some of the highest
statistical  occurrences  of  DUI  related  collisions  and
fatalities.
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